
Men’s Society Meeting notes from March 2nd 2014 

 

The St. Nicholas Men’s Society meeting was called to order by President Lee Bautch.  He led an opening 

prayer.  10 members were present. 

Past meeting notes were read by Secretary Paul Ludwig, notes were accepted by Dave Stang, 2nd Gene 

Schutz.  

Treasurer report was given by Jeff Theis.  After expenses of 3 masses for deceased member Dan 

Strohmeier, the balance was $608.66.  Accepted notes Matt Walz, 2nd Doug Caskey. 

New business:  set up schedule for Stations of the Cross and assigned who will read:  Wednesday, March 

12th at 7PM Paul Ludwig.  Wednesday, March 19th Jeff Theis.  Wednesday, March 26th Dave Stang.  

Tuesday, April 1st 7:30 PM Doug Caskey.  Watch the bulletin for any date and time changes. 

The Men’s Society will host a video after the Sunday, April 6th Mass. The video will be shown at the 

Parish house.  Coffee and rolls will be served.  Watch the bulletin for more details. 

A question was raised if we have a funeral in the next few months will the church be able to have the 

cemetery cleared of snow?  Father Tom said we should make every effort to remove snow so the burial 

can take place. 

Future item:  the parish is planning on paving the church parking lot and the basketball area this 

summer.  2nd future event:  Parish Dinner after Mass on July 20th with Bishop Donald Kettler. 

Sick members:  Eugene Mueller is in the Cold Spring nursing home at this time. He may be out after a 

month. 

Meeting closing prayers were said and lunch followed. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by Paul Ludwig 

 


